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Benjamin and Gloria Valdez, Coordinators in Mexico 
Helge Jansen and Turid Aksglaede,   Coordinators in Norway 

With thanks from the volunteer Board of Directors and international coordinators: 
 
Shirley  Becker, President 
Tim Gilroy, Vice President 
Susan Newsom, Treasurer 
Darlene Hansen 
Anna-Kari  Johnson 
Denise Sanchez 
Josh Varone 
Mia Varone 

The children at The Shelter in Monterrey look forward to regular visits from the 
pastor and youth director of one of the local churches.    They come with some 
volunteers and sing with the children,  use skits to tell Bible stories, and bring a craft 
activity to do with the children.   
What a great way to share the love of God with these special children.   Many hugs 
are given, and the children feel loved and cared for.    

Balloons 
Clowns 
Skits 
Singing 
Crafts 

With gratitude... 
Thank you to those who have responded and donated to make the repairs needed at 
our Home in Tlaxiaco!   And a big thank you to our Caring Action coordinator in 
Norway—Helge Jansen.  He applied for and received a grant from Denmark towards 
getting these repairs done as well.   So,...the work is now scheduled and we can feel 
good that the young students will be living in healthful conditions as they study and 
prepare for a new life.    



Checks payable to: Caring Action for Children, Inc. 

Name:___________________________________________________________ 

Street:___________________________________________________________ 

City:__________________________________State________Zip:___________ 

E-mail:__________________________________________________________ 

Amount enclosed  $________________Check MasterCard/Visa 

Card #__________________________________________________________ 

Exp. Date:_____/______ CVC Code (three digits on back):_________ 

Donations may also be made online through PayPal at www.caringaction.org. 
Caring Action for Children is a non-profit corporation under Section 501c(3) of the 
Internal Revenue Code.  Contributions to Caring Action for Children are tax-deductible. 

When you shop at AmazonSmile, 

Amazon donates 0.5% of the pur-

chase price to Caring Action For 

Children Inc.   Bookmark the link 

smile.caringaction.org and sup-

port us every time you shop.   

Caring ACTION  
for Children, Inc. 

A non-profit interdenominational organization 

dedicated to helping Mexican Christians care 

for the under-privileged children in their country 

OR 

made online at 
 

www.caringaction.org/donate  

Tax Deductible Contributions can be  

mailed to: 
Caring Action for Children 

P.O. Box 7277   

York, PA 17404 

Our Federal Tax Registration Number is 

95 6155992 

OUR TWO-FOLD MISSION 

 To respond to the needs of children in Mexico by 
providing food, housing, clothing, an education, 
and spiritual guidance. 

 To assist concerned Mexicans in taking full 
responsibility for property and operations of the 
Children’s Homes. 

Introducing our Board of Directors 

Susan Newsom is currently Treasurer on 

the Board of Directors for Caring Action 

for Children.  Her involvement with 

Caring Action began in March 2002 

when she traveled to Esperanza in Bonfil 

with a work party.  The week in Bonfil 

was filled with hard work scrubbing 

walls, painting, and cleaning up after a 

fire that occurred in one of the dorm 

rooms.  The week also provided lots of 

laughter and play with the 

children.  Susan was hooked and joined 

the Board of Directors in 2003.  Since 

joining the Board, she has traveled to Mexico with Shirley Becker, 

President of Caring Action, each year to visit the various children's 

homes.  The visits involve meeting with the Patronato for each 

home, identifying accomplishments and needs of each home, and 

always finding time to play with the children. 

Would you prefer to receive this  newsletter electronically?  
Just send an email to info@caringaction.org  
letting us your preference.  
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